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Dear Father,  

We pray our school will be filled with love  

We pray our learning will be full of truth  

We pray our playground will be full of joy  

We pray our friendships will be full of forgiveness  

 

We pray our teachers will be full of wisdom  

We pray our community will be full of hope  

May we run with your love  

Build on your truth  

Play with your joy  

Share your forgiveness  

Rest in your wisdom  

Every day  

Amen 
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Dear Parents and Carers,  

It has been a delight to welcome you back into school this week for our parent 

meetings. I hope you found the information helpful and we look forward to 

meeting the Nursery, Reception and Year 5 parents next week.  

We are still keeping some of the systems of control in place as we keep a careful 

eye on Covid rates. We have not yet had a whole school Assembly but we look 

forward to the time when we can all be together and parents can join us at our 

Celebration Assembly on Fridays. 

Our attendance and time keeping has been excellent this week. So well done to 

everyone for getting back into a routine so quickly. Those minutes in the   

morning are really valuable and every class is a hive of activity from 8.45am 

with some fabulous learning taking place so please make sure that your child is 

in school promptly by 8.55am.    

Your children are a credit to you- they have settled into the new school year and 

the new routines brilliantly. I have been so impressed with how calm and pro-

ductive the classrooms are. 

I hope many of you join us for the Autumn Fair tomorrow on the Lower Site 

from 12pm-3pm.  

Have a peaceful, enjoyable weekend.  

Mrs Moore 

Headteacher 
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We have had a very exciting start to Year 6! The children are settling in well and are 
keen to take part in being apart of the various leadership roles    within the school.  
 
As we are going to the Isle of Wight in October, we have started our coastal topic by 

identifying various coastlines in the United Kingdom.  

In Art & Design, we used perspective to create a harbour scene pencil drawing, and 

used shading to add depth and dimension. The children can really be proud of their 

drawings. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 6’s Wonderful Work 
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Welcome Meetings 

Please be reminded of the Welcome Meetings that will commence next week.   

 

.  

 

 

Nut Allergies 

In Key Stage 2, all children are encouraged to bring in a piece of fruit or a cereal bar 

for break time. Please be aware, we have pupils in the school with severe nut             

allergies.  Nut based products are not permitted. You MUST check cereal bars for     

ingredients. We are also trying to encourage the children to make healthy food choices 

and so they should refrain from bringing in crisps as snacks. Please contact the school 

office if you have any queries.   

 

 

 

Have a lovely weekend everyone.  

God bless.  

Mrs Moore, and all the staff of SSAS.  

Year Group 
Meet the Teacher date Teachers Start time 

Year 5 

  

Monday 20th September Mrs Barras 

Mr Hegarty 

9.05am 

Reception 

  

Tuesday 21st September Mrs Caramelo 

Mr Miller 

9.05am 

Nursery 

  

Wednesday 22nd September Miss Campion 

 

9.05am 


